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From: Tom Garton <tom.a.garton@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 25, 2018 11:17 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water Project

For the sake of our jobs and our community in the Stanislaus County - 
please protect our farms, family and future by not implementing the 
devastating water proposal the board has approved.  Your decision is not 
in the best interest of our community or the environment.   
 
Please do the right thing - reverse your decision. 
 
Tom Garton 
Turlock, CA 95380 
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